Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

1st July, 1931.

Dear S8ir,

%ith reference to my letter of the 2nd April
1ast respecting the steamer * JRMA SCHINDLER", I have to
acquaint you that it would appear from the Shipping Papers
that this vessel is to be broken up, =nd in the circumstances
1 shall be glad to learn how the case now stands .

n.the event of the vessel having been sold
you will be so good as to let me know %the name =nd address
of the purchasers.
I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

A. Chisholm, BSi., pro Secretary.

L

HALBURG.,
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